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I support this bill because I believe it will bring more confidence in a fair election in 

Oregon. With ballot collection boxes being burned, and USPS employees handling 

mail in ballots, how can we trust the results? Voting is a privilege and should be 

protected. I believe this bill is a good thing for the people of Oregon. Thank you. 


